
  

   

Learning another language is fun for  
young children. Research shows it: 
•	 Stimulates brain development
•	 Enhances English literacy 
•	 Improves memory, concentration, problem-solving and numeracy skills
•	 Improves overall performance at school 
•	 Encourages respect and understanding of other cultures

Budding brains 
Love 
Languages 

The Victorian Government is putting young children first in its vision for languages education.

From 2015 all Prep students in government schools will be learning a 	
language and will have access to quality languages education throughout 	
their schooling.

For more information visit: 
www.education.vic.gov.au/languageseducation
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